

[image: ]

Dear Coaches!

Welcome to the Hungarian Tatami Karate Cup  26.02. 2022
Thank you for your participation in supporting the Hungarian and International karate society, the Hungarian Karate Federation and the competition to successfully recover from the shock caused by the Covid-19 epidemic.
Below we would like to provide important details about the competition for more details.

Covid protocol
If foreign nationals have successfully entered the territory of Hungary,
it means that the conditions for entry have been met and this has been checked by the authorities at the border crossing.

No further restrictions are currently in place.

Upon entering the hall, a body temperature check will be performed, a mask must be worn, and please keep a distance of 1.5m and use the disinfection points provided.

In case of any illness or symptoms, please do not participate in the competition!

Everyone can take part in the competition at their own risk, the organizers do not take responsibility for any health problems.

Budapest, 31 January 2022


Best regards:  Renáta & Zsuzsanna
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